
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Burbank-Glendale-Pasadena Airport Authority hereby announces its proposed 

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) participation goal of 18.00% for FAA-

funded contracts/agreements. The proposed goal pertains to federal fiscal years 

2023 through 2025 (10/1/2022 - 9/30/2025). A meeting will be held on September 

15, 2022, from 10:00AM to 11:00AM PDT. The meeting will be held in the 

Skyroom for the purpose of consulting with stakeholders to obtain information 

relevant to the goal-setting process. 

 

The proposed goal and its attendant methodology are available for inspection 

between 8:00AM – 5:00PM Monday through Friday at Senior Manager of 

Properties office 2627 N. Hollywood Way Burbank, CA 91505 for 30 days from 

the date of this publication. 

 

Comments on the DBE goal will be accepted for 30 days from the date of this 

publication and can be sent to the following: 

 

Scott Kimball DBELO 

2627 N. Hollywood Way 

Burbank, Ca 91505 

(818) 565 1374 

skimball@bur.org 
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